From: Polly Heintz

To: Greg Weiner
Subject: FW: #Teamlris; 6 Month Extension
Date: Monday, December 4, 2023 1:56:37 PM

From: Angie Zuber <mnchiggie@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 2, 2023 2:39 PM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward7 <Ward7@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: #Teamlris; 6 Month Extension

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Council Member Jane L. Prince,

My name is Angie Zuber and I live at 809 Charles Ave, St Paul, MN 55104

I am writing to you today as a constituent concerned about a fellow Saint Paul
resident. Miss Iris Logan, who lives on Sherburne Ave in the Hamline-Midway
neighborhood, has been instructed by the City of Saint Paul to remove her art
installations and planters from her home's adjacent boulevard._These
installations ha nl her community for well over ar

Miss Iris is willing to remedy the situation but is requesting a six month
extension of her appeal to give her and her family more time - it is the holiday
season and the ground is frozen solid, making moving the larger pieces out of
the boulevard nearly impossible.

As a fellow Saint Paul resident, I support Miss Iris and ask you to vote in
support of her 6 month extension request at the December 6th council meeting.

Sincerely,
Angie Zuber

952-239-1300
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